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joint survey, it was agreed that the actual survey work should be carried 
out by the Canadian Government and that the Newfoundland Government 
should provide attachés to accompany Canadian survey parties.

5. It was agreed to recommend a survey at the earliest possible date of 
the portion of the boundary lying between the intersection of the height of 
land with latitude 55 degrees and its northerly intersection with longitude 66 
degrees. The Governments concerned should reach an agreement in principle 
regarding the remainder of the boundary and should give prior consideration 
to the portion of the boundary north of latitude 54 degrees and west of 
longitude 66 degrees. Consideration should also be given to early demarca­
tion of the boundary in the Anse Sablon area.

6. It was agreed that the Committee should recommend that survey of the 
boundary on the ground should, if possible, commence next summer. Con­
currently geodetic control should be established on the Newfoundland side 
of the area to be surveyed and a secondary triangulation net should be 
extended to the height of land. Aerial photography should be continued 
at the same time and standard air maps should be prepared. Preparation 
and printing of special boundary maps should be deferred until the Moisie 
River triangulation net of the Geodetic Service of Canada shall have been 
extended northward and the survey checked accordingly.

7. With respect to survey of such portions of the boundary as follow the 
height of land, it was agreed that the Committee should recommend that 
instructions to the International Boundary Commission should be to the effect 
that it should find and mark, as accurately as may be practicable, the height 
of land boundary in such areas as may be designated, using a series of monu­
ments, the minimum distance between monuments to be one thousand feet 
except where, in the opinion of the Commissioners, a more satisfactory 
boundary would be obtained by reducing this distance.

8. It was agreed that the Committee should recommend that the cost of 
the survey should be borne on the following basis:

(a) Each Government to pay the salaries of its Boundary Commissioner;
(b) The Canadian Government to pay the cost of the main triangulation 

net;
(c) Other costs in connection with the survey to be borne equally by 

the two Governments. This would include aerial photography; 
secondary triangulation between the main triangulation net and the 
boundary; location, survey and marking of the boundary on the 
ground; and preparation and printing of special boundary maps 
and reports.

9. It was agreed that the Committee should recommend that appropriate 
arrangements be made by the Governments concerned for the reservation 
from lease, sale or grant of any kind of a strip of land sixty feet wide adjacent 
to the boundary and on each side of it, such arrangement to be without 
prejudice to any existing agreement into which the Governments concerned 
may have entered.
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